GOVERNMENT OF BERMUDA
Ministry of Transport and Regulatory Affairs, on behalf of His Excellency, the Governor

Department of ICT Policy & Innovation
RFP PC02-09-2017 October 2, 2017

RE: ___Request for Proposals for Recruitment Services

Dear Bidders:

This is a call for Request for Proposals {RFP) for the provision of recruitment services to seek a
Privacy Commissioner.

Proposals are invited from firms who are fully experienced and qualified in this area, to provide
the Ministry of Transport and Regulatory Affairs (MTRA), on behalf of His Excellency, the
Governor, with associated costs for providing comprehensive recruitment services as outlined

within this RFP.

You are kindly invited to submit a proposal in accordance with the RFP.

Submissions must be sent to ictpolicy@gov.bm with the subject line “RFP-PC02-09-2017" and
must be time stamped before 3:00 PM ADT on the 16™ of October, 2017.

Queries:

Any queries should be in writing and directed to Maryem Biadillah-Starling, Senior Analyst,

with the subject line “Enquiry RFP-PC02-09-2017" by e-mail at ictpolicy@gov.bm. The last date
on which guestions will be received will be the 9™ of October, 2017 before 3:00 pm ADT.

Answers will be posted on the Government portal, www.https/gov.bm/procurement-notices.

This letter is not to be construed in any way as an offer to contract with your firm.

We look forward to receiving your proposal and thank you in advance for your interest in
Government procurement opportunities.

Yours sincerely,




